Meeting Verdant Works 6th April 2007 1200 hrs.
Present:  Stewart Brymer, Alastair Scott, Jim Merry: Innes Duffus
The meeting discussed the proposed future of the High Mill at Verdant works. Stewart explained that there was now some urgency to the matter with a date of only six months hence for concrete proposals to be put forward. 

He explained that the High Mill was likely to cause considerable hardship to the funds of his Trust if nothing useful was done with it.

He had been in discussions with a property developer about them taking over the second and third floors.

However the Trust agreed that the installation of the Boulton & Watt beam engine would be a great asset to the museum.
To that end he made the suggestion that it might be possible for the trades’ to take over part of the first floor as their hall. This could either be done by a straight purchase or by a long lease at a peppercorn rent.

Discussion was far ranging regarding the various options, but it did appear that the local authority was on-side about the development in principal and linking it to the other industrial attractions along with the McManus Galleries.

On behalf of the trades’ Jim and Innes agreed that they should discuss the matter quickly so that some kind of proposal in principal could be put to the Master Fund Court in May for their agreement, after which we could again convene to decide the best course of action.
As far as the engine itself is concerned, the space required was discussed and it was decided that the proposition was indeed possible. The actual re-building of the engine was lightly touched on and it was agreed generally that it was much too soon to go into details.

The meeting then closed. 
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